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Dear Director Nordstrom; 

Harmony Township 
Warren County, New Jersey 

3003 Belvidere Road 
Phillipsburg, NJ 08865 
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The purpose of this letter is to inform you of Harmony Townships support and agreement of 
Freeholder Edward Smiths comments he provided on the Highland Regional Master Plan, as part 
of the Highland's Council's 2014 RMP Monitoring Program, in his letter to you dated February 
25, 20 15. In addition to these comments, the Township is also interested in receiving a response 
from you on the questions # 1-3 asked by Freeholder Smith in this same letter. 

The Highlands Plan directly effects the Township of Harmony which makes the Township 
Committee and I concerned with its impact on our residents and their property. Thank you for your 
time in this important matter. 

Brian Tipton, Mayor 
Harmony Township 


